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Mentions 
 
State Impact: Q&A: Former EPA Administrator Gina McCarthy discusses Pruitt, WOTUS, and Clean Power 
Plan 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/10/04/qa-former-epa-administrator-gina-mccarthy-
discusses-pruitt-wotus-and-clean-power-plan/ 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Meteer: Funding crucial to make stream maintenance plan a reality 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/meteer-funding-crucial-to-make-stream-maintenance-
plan-a-reality/article_fad11c2a-a973-11e7-9884-e725091b9683.html  
 
GANT Daily: Lawrence Township supers commend police officers; discuss SSO issues 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/10/04/lawrence-township-supers-commend-police-officers/  
 
GANT Daily: Clearfield County’s recycling program in jeopardy 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/10/04/clearfield-co-s-recycling-program-in-jeopardy/  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Mansfield University hosts speaker on gas well inspections 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/news/local/university-hosts-
speaker-on-gas-well-inspections/article_9a08a630-a476-11e7-8174-ffae54792cd7.html  
 
Penn State News: University provides update on 2016 water findings 
http://news.psu.edu/story/485940/2017/10/03/campus-life/university-provides-update-2016-water-
findings?utm_source=newswire&utm_medium=email&utm_term=485967_HTML&utm_content=10-03-
2017-22-07&utm_campaign=Penn%20State%20Today  
 
Air 
 
Centre Daily Times: Federal judge reinstates Obama-era rule on methane emissions 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article176957546.html  
 
Baltimore Sun: The Trump administration doesn't care about our air 
http://www.baltimoresun.com/news/opinion/oped/bs-ed-op-1005-upwind-pollution-20171004-
story.html  
 
Climate Change 
 
Centre Daily Times: A growing problem: Lightening the carbon footprint of cannabis farms  
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article176505936.html  
 
Penn State News: Warming unlikely to have major impact on animal agriculture in Northeast 
http://news.psu.edu/story/485909/2017/10/03/research/warming-unlikely-have-major-impact-animal-
agriculture-
northeast?utm_source=newswire&utm_medium=email&utm_term=485967_HTML&utm_content=10-
03-2017-22-07&utm_campaign=Penn%20State%20Today  
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Conservation & Recreation 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Game Commission talks about Chronic Wasting Disease 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/game-commission-talks-about-chronic-wasting-
disease/article_c8bc486b-5a50-58ff-8a6e-1a4f0dc1fcba.html  
 
GANT Daily: Final public meeting held for recreational project at Lock Haven University’s Clearfield 
Campus 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/10/04/final-public-meeting-held-for-recreational-project-at-lock-haven-
universitys-clearfield-campus/  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Fungus may have dimmed foliage 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/news/local/fungus-may-have-
dimmed-foliage/article_1d145a24-a454-11e7-9ad2-5ff67713ea30.html  
 
Bradford Era: Cleanup of the Clarion River 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/cleanup-of-the-clarion-river/article_c5aabfd2-a8b1-11e7-8696-
f31e827a3418.html  
 
Scranton Times: Dickson City hears plan for Lackawanna River Heritage Trail 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/dickson-city-hears-plan-for-lackawanna-river-heritage-trail-
1.2251185  
 
Energy 
 
Press & Journal: Where is the uproar over TMI’s potential closure?: Editorial 
http://www.pressandjournal.com/stories/where-is-the-uproar-over-tmis-potential-closure-
editorial,16980 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Clean up our future: Pennsylvania can thrive on renewables and energy 
efficiency 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/10/05/Clean-up-our-future-Pennsylvania-can-
thrive-on-renewables-and-energy-efficiency/stories/201710050069  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Clearfield Progress News: Clearfield County Commissioners hear details about brownfield assessment 
grant 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/clearfield-county-commissioners-hear-details-about-
brownfield-assessment-grant/article_7a27c93e-9057-5bfb-84f5-3505a210672c.html  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
York Daily Record: There are hundreds of pipeline construction jobs available in Pa. Here's how to get 
one. 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/2017/10/04/theres-hundreds-pipeline-construction-jobs-available-pa-
heres-how-get-one/728899001/ 
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York Dispatch: Rep. Saylor denies Sen. Wagner's influence on shale tax 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/politics/2017/10/03/rep-saylor-denies-sen-wagners-
influence-shale-tax/727128001/ 
 
WTAJ: Fracking ban lifted 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/fracking-ban-lifted/826692523 
 
Lancaster Online: Opinion: Hazards of Atlantic Sunrise pipeline 
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/hazards-of-atlantic-sunrise-
pipeline/article_2a501cf0-a918-11e7-969e-af51464df497.html  
 
Tribune Review: Monroeville company starting work on first Plum fracking project 
http://triblive.com/local/plum/12785233-74/monroeville-company-starting-work-on-first-plum-
fracking-project  
 
Tribune Review: Protect PT seeks court order to halt fracking in Penn Township 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12804543-74/protect-pt-seeks-court-order-to-halt-fracking-in-
penn-township 
  
Waste 
 
The Courier Express: Clearfield County officials ask for aid in petitioning for recycling funds 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/clearfield-county-officials-ask-for-aid-in-petitioning-for-
recycling/article_c8f0017f-ddc5-5831-8ffd-a89b7f6bebad.html 
 
Water 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Capital Region Water kicks off water main improvement project 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20171004/CPBJ01/171009945/capital-region-water-kicks-off-water-main-
improvement-project 
 
CBS21: Capital Region Water announces water improvement projects 
http://local21news.com/news/local/capital-region-water-announces-water-improvement-projects 
 
WTAJ: Water coalition protesters removed 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/water-coalition-protesters-removed/826701877 
 
Mainline Media: Aqua Pennsylvania to close Radnor Road in Upper Merion for resurfacing operations   
http://www.mainlinemedianews.com/kingofprussiacourier/news/aqua-pennsylvania-to-close-radnor-
road-in-upper-merion-for/article_25892579-165e-5088-be48-22c59da4b389.html 
 
Wyoming County Examiner: Tunk. Twp. commits to lease indebtedness 
http://wcexaminer.com/news/tunk-twp-commits-to-lease-indebtedness-1.2250541 
 
Wyoming County Examiner: County OKs release of flood money 
http://wcexaminer.com/news/county-oks-release-of-flood-money-1.2250537 
 
Scranton Times: Engineers get look at big holes in Scranton yards 
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http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/engineers-get-look-at-big-holes-in-scranton-yards-1.2250730 
 
Centre Daily Times: Penn State removes “illegal encampment” from Toll Brothers site 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article177069811.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Snyder County leaders seek grant funding for community water, sewer projects 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/snyder-county-leaders-seek-grant-funding-for-
community-projects/article_a4228793-ec7e-5fed-baa5-6ea100aec0d4.html  
 
Shamokin News Item: Supervisors are ignoring road drainage problem (LTE) 
https://www.newsitem.com/articles/letter-to-the-editor-supervisors-are-ignoring-road-drainage-
problem/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Fairfield Township tank project schedule to change 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/10/fairfield-township-tank-project-schedule-to-
change/  
 
Morning Call: Lehigh Valley Watershed Conference coming to Lehigh University 
http://www.mcall.com/sports/mc-spt-outdoors-lehigh-watershed-demko-20171003-story.html  
 
Bay Journal: Restoration of PA stream to be acid test for trout 
http://www.bayjournal.com/article/restoration_of_pa_stream_to_be_acid_test_for_trout  
 
Butler Eagle: Summit water still has lead 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20171003/NEWS01/710039875 
 
St. Marys Daily Press: City to embark on sewer replacement project  
http://smdailypress.com/content/city-embark-sewer-replacement-project 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Pennsylvania regulators to examine spraying power lines with poison after 
complaints 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/pennsylvania/pennsylvania-regulators-to-examine-spraying-power-
lines-with-poison-after/article_13ce2d7a-a867-11e7-8914-c7a161f538d6.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Franklin Labs: We will build in Reading, sale or no sale 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/franklin-labs-we-will-build-in-reading-sale-or-no-sale 
 
WITF/WPSU: Penn State Evicts Protestors From Toll Brothers Development Site 
http://radio.wpsu.org/post/penn-state-evicts-protestors-toll-brothers-development-site 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Writers’ Institute:  Pruitt not an appropriate EPA leader (opinion column) 
http://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/columns/writers-institute-pruitt-not-an-appropriate-epa-
leader/article_f70b393a-c691-5b04-b9eb-407a8e2bd27f.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: EU to commit some $1 billion to better protect marine life 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/article176522861.html  
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Centre Daily Times: Lead poisoning in eagles:  The hunter’s role 
http://www.centredaily.com/sports/outdoors/article176405086.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Civil servants charge Trump is sidelining workers with expertise on climate change 
and environment 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/national/article177139321.html  
 
PennLive: A budget deal can't come at the expense of clean air and water | PennLive letters 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/10/a_budget_deal_cant_come_at_the.html  
 
Meadville Tribune: Contract awarded for Tamarack Lake rehab project  
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/contract-awarded-for-tamarack-lake-rehab-
project/article_6bbbf01e-a92d-11e7-b39a-5fc3f5f94b23.html 
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